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Eagles’ Kindness Project
Mr. Bryon Mane, Coretta Scott King Magnet

Principal Mr. Bryon Mane presented the CSK
Eagle's Kindness Project at this month’s board
meeting. Mr. Mane explained that the project
asked students to go out and "Find the good in
our world!" by searching for people performing
acts of kindness. Each time they found someone
receiving an act of kindness, they presented
them with a paper eagle. The eagle asked the
person to report the act of kindness via hashtag
link, email, letter, or QR Code.

Additionally, students were asked to send a CSK
Kindness Global Eagle to a friend or family
member in another state or country to also help
sight and recognize kindness. Remarkably, the
students began receiving “kindness sighting”
reports from nine different states (i.e. California,
Texas, Oklahoma, Missouri, Nevada, lllinois,
Indiana, Alabama, and Tennessee) and four
foreign countries (i.e. Canada, Malaysia,
Greenland, and Greece). Members of the school
board congratulated Mr. Mane and his Eagles’
on the important and timely project. “It could
not have come and a better time,” remarked
board member Mrs. Gasbarro. “We certainly
hope this effort continues,” said board member
Mrs. Galbraith. So, be on the lookout for an act
of kindness near you!



